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Mr. Holliday’s Highlight of the Week

This week, it has been a pleasure to talk to the children about our kindness
challenge in assembly, this week. Please ask your children about their progress with
it. We've also had huge levels of excitement with Stone Age Day, Pyjama parties and
the Launch of Dubai 30 x 30 - ask your children about the Tug of War event!

Each week, to support parents with online safety at home, we will be sharing some
parental guidance from the National Online Safety providers. This can be found on
the ‘Additional Information’ page.

As the weather begins to cool and we utilise our outdoor spaces
more and more, | would like to share our Hot Weather Policy
here.

The school clinic monitors the temperatures and advises on
outdoor use. Please take a couple of minutes to read this policy
and note the importance of students wearing their sun hats
during outdoor activities. We will be following a ‘No Hat, No Play’
directive, to ensure students are suitably protected from heat and

direct sunlight.

Extra Curricular Activities - Mr. Dario Sanguigni

Dear Parents,

We are pleased to inform you that our Term 1B Extra-Curricular Activity Programme
will commence on Sunday 31st October and run until Thursday 9th December 2021.

The programme is made up of a combination of activities offered by South View staff
and external providers. This will allow pupils to choose from a number of activities
that will be enjoyable and stimulate their appetite in their chosen area of focus.

Earlier this week, | shared a Seesaw announcement
containing details of the ECA rationale, our Term 1B
provision and links to sign up. That communication can be
viewed again by clicking this link.

There are year group specific details on each Year Group
Page of this newsletter, for your reference.

Please note, currently, there can be no bus provision for
students that attend our Term 1B ECAs.



https://drive.google.com/file/d/1bJcCyDMT8S_5m_kWokNgAVBQezVn98E3/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1bJcCyDMT8S_5m_kWokNgAVBQezVn98E3/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1mm9O-zQVf0aK1n7g1PHRzRq54gpHu9YU/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1mm9O-zQVf0aK1n7g1PHRzRq54gpHu9YU/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/13vvMsUaASss353D6Rj-M7ApWh07F22UU/view?usp=sharing
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Mrs. Patton’s Highlight of the Week

Welcome back! | hope you all had a wonderful half-term break,
full of lots of exciting adventures and activities.

Wow, we have started our new topics off with a bang! It was a
delight to see all the FS1 children in their summer holiday clothes
and the FS2 children in their pyjamas. The children had a
wonderful day and are very excited to learn about different
weather/seasons, talk about similarities and differences between
some countries, and explore the world's seven continents.
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Wellbeing in EYFS

As the weather is beginning to get cooler, the children will have more
opportunities to access our wonderful outdoor areas. All FS classes have
scheduled outdoor play sessions every day; therefore, your child must bring
their hat to school.

We operate a strict no hat no play policy in school; therefore, if your child does
not have their hat, they will have to sit in the shade during outdoor play
sessions.

Reminders:

Please ensure you call or email (reception@southview.ae) and use the subject
SICKNESS, telephone: +971 4426 4864) each day, before 8.00am if your child is
going to be absent due to sickness.

Please check your child has a change of clothes in their school bag in case of
any accidents.
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Drawings By Me

A reminder that children are producing their artwork for our Drawings By Me participation.

31-Oct Deadline for placing orders online

4-Nov Extended deadline

5-Nov Closure of the ordering platform

25-Nov Orders delivered (or up to 3 weeks after the closure of the platform)

Simply go to schools.drawingsbyme.com to place your order. Or watch this video.

Morning Drop-off

A huge thank you to all of our families - the traffic in the morning has noticeably improved.
Please can we remind road users to drive directly into parking spaces and, when leaving,
reverse across one lane only and continue to the turning area after Gate 5. This will increase
traffic flow further.

I Please click the link bel
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Dear Families,

To support families and offer more convenience with uniform
orders, we are currently in discussions with our uniform
supplier to arrange an on-site visit with uniform stock. We
anticipate this will be later in Term 1.

During these discussions, we are requesting that the supplier set
up a Microsoft Form for orders, which we hope to share with
families early next week. Families can then order specific items
for the supplier to bring to the school site on the visit, once
confirmed. Please watch this space for more details.



mailto:admissions@southview.ae
mailto:recpetion@southview.ae
mailto:clinic@southview.ae
mailto:hr@southview.ae
mailto:transport@southview.ae
mailto:community@southview.ae
mailto:accounts@southview.ae
mailto:itsupport@southview.ae
https://twitter.com/SouthViewSchool?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor
https://twitter.com/SouthViewSchool?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor
https://twitter.com/SouthViewSchool?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor
https://twitter.com/SouthViewSchool?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor
https://www.facebook.com/southviewschool/
https://www.instagram.com/southviewschooldubai/?hl=en
https://southviewschool.com/
https://schools.drawingsbyme.com/#/
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/xn7er7ha2k7xqxx/AACptHybLxeFvnpNb23PKs7ka?dl=0&preview=How+to+order+my+Drawings+By+Me.mp4
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1oCZzmRt6EYkgOcp6zkcHtfasblHvPZuJ/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1oCZzmRt6EYkgOcp6zkcHtfasblHvPZuJ/view?usp=sharing
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Swimming lesson days:

3rd November, 17th November, 1st December
Children MUST remember to bring their swim bag including, flip flops, swim hat, goggles, swimsuit, change of underwear and towel.

Miss Ruse’s Highlight of the Week

This week, we have loved welcoming back all of the children into school
and resettling them back into their routines and reuniting them with
their friends.

We have loved identifying the different animals which can be found in
the continent of Africa and exploring where it is on a world map. We also
thought about zoo animals and how they feel living in a zoo and if we
would like to live there. Most of us said no as we would miss our
mummies and daddies!

We loved celebrating our new 'What a Wonderful World' topic on
Thursday by coming to school in our fantastic Holiday clothes and
accessories!
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Swimming lesson days:
FS2 A, B, C, D - 31st October, 14th November, 28th November;
FS2 E, F, G - 4th November, 18th November, 2nd December.

Children MUST remember to bring their swim bag including, flip flops, swim hat, goggles, swimsuit, change of underwear and towel.
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Miss Walker's Highlight of the Week

This week, we were very excited to welcome our FS2s back to school. The
children have had a busy week settling back into their school routines, catching
up with their friends and discussing their holidays.

FS2 were very intrigued to find footprints and igloos in their classrooms and
communal spaces. The children made fantastic links and some great predictions
as to who could have left the footprints and built the igloos. On Thursday,
dressed in our pyjamas, we had a look at a video left behind by our strange
visitors and discovered penguins had been in our school! It really was a fantastic
week of exploration and generated lots of excitement for our new topic.
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SWIMMING

1A, 1B, 1C, will be swimming on 9th November, 23rd November, 7th December

1D, 1E, 1F, 1G will be swimming on 10th November, 24th November, 8th December

Children MUST remember to bring their swim bag including, flip flops, swim hat, goggles, swimsuit, change of underwear and towel.

Year 1 ECAS - Mr. Dario Sanguigni

Dear Year 1 Parents,

We are excited to launch the next stage of our ECA programme at South View School.
Year 1 ECA club will take place every Monday in your child’s current classroom. Each
week the children will enjoy a new topic to explore. Some examples of the planned
activities include:- Innovation club, mindfulness & wellbeing, board games, upcycling
club, cosmic yoga, health & fitness club.

Here is the link for your sign-up: https://forms.office.com/r/Am2v2CZNQR
This is for your reference only and it is the same as the link shared as a Seesaw
announcement at the start of the week.



https://forms.office.com/r/Am2v2CZNQR
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SWIMMING

Y2 A - 7th November, 21st November, 5t December;

Y2 B - 4th November, 18th November, 2nd December;

Y2 Cand Y2 E - 1st November, 15th November, 29t November ;

Y2 D - 2nd November, 16th November, 30th November.

Children MUST remember to bring their swim bag including, flip flops, swim hat, goggles, swimsuit, change of underwear and towel.
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Year 2 ECAs - Mr. Dario Sanguigni

Dear Year 2 Parents,

We are excited to launch the next stage of our ECA programme at South View
School.

There is a wide selection of optional ECAs available to Year 2 children during term
1B including:- cosmic yoga, handwriting & fine motor skills, STEAM club, wellbeing &
positivity club and drama club.

Here is the link for your sign-up: https://forms.office.com/r/B4Phcxmfgz
This is for your reference only and it is the same as the link shared as a Seesaw
announcement at the start of the week.



https://forms.office.com/r/B4Phcxmfgz
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CLICK HERE

reception@southview.ae

Year 3 ECAS - Mr. Dario Sanguigni

Dear Year 3 Parents,

We are excited to launch the next stage of our ECA programme at South View School.
There is a wide selection of optional ECAs available to Year 3 children in addition to the
existing ECAs from term 1A. Our newly added ECAs include:- cosmic yoga, fun football
club, Arabic A and Arabic B reading clubs (open to all) and SVS challenge award club.

Here is the link for your sign-up: https://forms.office.com/r/P3ymM8gMMD
This is for your reference only and it is the same as the link shared as a Seesaw
announcement at the start of the week.



https://forms.office.com/r/P3ymM8gMMD
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/e/2PACX-1vT0P2nIZWvSuZNHgRyEHEPTzaXItZGopuo4d06_zgPDpkDZSrK-iLCfUlfahlBZ4g/pubhtml

CLICK HERE

reception@southview.ae

Year 4 ECAs - Mr. Dario Sanguigni

Dear Year 4 Parents,

We are excited to launch the next stage of our ECA programme at South View School.
There is a wide selection of optional ECAs available to Year 4 children in addition to
the existing ECAs from term 1A. Our newly added ECAs include:- Arabic A primary
story club, art: how to draw, mathematics club, Arabic A and Arabic B reading clubs
(open to all) and fun football club.

Here is the link for your sign-up: https://forms.office.com/r/PE34vY70j4
This is for your reference only and it is the same as the link shared as a Seesaw
announcement at the start of the week.



https://forms.office.com/r/PE34vY70j4
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/e/2PACX-1vT0P2nIZWvSuZNHgRyEHEPTzaXItZGopuo4d06_zgPDpkDZSrK-iLCfUlfahlBZ4g/pubhtml

CLICK HERE

reception@southview.ae

Year 5 ECAs - Mr. Dario Sanguigni

Dear Year 5 Parents,

We are excited to launch the next stage of our ECA programme at South View School.
There is a wide selection of optional ECAs available to Year 5 children in addition to
the existing ECAs from term 1A. Our newly added ECAs include:- Arabic A and Arabic
B reading clubs (open to all), chess club, book club, Arabic calligraphy copy and
performing & reporting club.

Here is the link for your sign-up: https://forms.office.com/r/GZwjEmfVEr
This is for your reference only and it is the same as the link shared as a Seesaw
announcement at the start of the week.



https://forms.office.com/r/GZwjEmfVEr
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/e/2PACX-1vT0P2nIZWvSuZNHgRyEHEPTzaXItZGopuo4d06_zgPDpkDZSrK-iLCfUlfahlBZ4g/pubhtml

CLICK HERE

reception@southview.ae

Year 6 ECAs - Mr. Dario Sanguigni

Dear Year 6 Parents,

We are excited to launch the next stage of our ECA programme at South View
School.

There is a wide selection of optional ECAs available to Year 6 children in addition
to the existing ECAs from term 1A. Our newly added ECAs include:- F1 in schools
(formula ethara), Arabic calligraphy copy, checkers/draughts club, Arabic A
primary story club and STEAM club.

Here is the link for your sign-up: https://forms.office.com/r/8yLAe07uKs
This is for your reference only and it is the same as the link shared as a Seesaw
announcement at the start of the week.



https://forms.office.com/r/8yLAe07uKs
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/e/2PACX-1vT0P2nIZWvSuZNHgRyEHEPTzaXItZGopuo4d06_zgPDpkDZSrK-iLCfUlfahlBZ4g/pubhtml
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The Oryx Online
PE and House Teams

Dear Parents and Students,
We are very excited to announce that Dubai Fitness Challenge 30x30 it's back!

The 5th edition of Dubai Fitness Challenge will ignite the city from 29 Oct - 27 Nov, 2021,
providing a whole stack of activity hubs, partnerships and special events across town,
designed to inspire and encourage everyone to take on the 30x30 challenge. For further
information please visit: https.//www.dubaifitnesschallenge.com/

The PE department is calling on all community members and we would like to hear from you
all, whether this is your first or fifth time taking part, whatever your target, enormity of
challenge or reason for being involved.

During this month, every student will have the opportunity to take part in 2 daily challenges
that can be done at school or at home (Seesaw) and we are also planning to offer some
activities for parents and tutors (we will inform accordingly via Seesaw).

IMPORTANT REMINDER: OUTDOOR ACTIVITIES - Students who do not have a hat and water
bottle will forfeit participating in physical activity, Please send your child to school with their
hatl.

Please CLICK HERE to see Swimming Dates - select your class tab from along the top
menu.

House Teams News

I hope you have all had a restful and enjoyable half term.

Aqua house.

everyone brought their A-game!

Well done to everyone who participated in the SVS Poetry competition, Art Competition and Times
Table Rockstars competition over the half term break. There will be an art exhibition for all entries in
the coming weeks, and the poetry competition 'in class' round will begin on Sunday 31st of October.
Congratulations to Aqua who were the winners of the Times Table Rockstars competition and received
100 points for their house. Eyad Nooreldein scored the most points overall winning 80 points for the

Today we had a House colours day and a House Tug of War Competition. Thank you to everyone who
participated and helped to contribute to the success of these events. The competition was intense and

Today also marked the beginning of the Dubai 30x30 Fitness Challenge. There will be lots of fun events
coming up over the next 30 days so please keep an eye out and get involved!
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Aqua lgnis
Kinda Shody Ithai Mtengwa
803 points 767 points



https://www.dubaifitnesschallenge.com/
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/e/2PACX-1vT0P2nIZWvSuZNHgRyEHEPTzaXItZGopuo4d06_zgPDpkDZSrK-iLCfUlfahlBZ4g/pubhtml

